10.5 CHANGE OF ADDRESS



It is important that any change of address be reported to both the Georgia Society Secretary. State and National records are impacted as well as local chapter newsletters, The Hornet’s Nest, and the SAR Magazine.  Two copies, or one by email, are submitted to the State Secretary and he will forward one to NSSAR.
Please refer to the list of Georgia Society officers in the Officers Section of www.gasocietysar.org for the contact information for the current State Secretary.

